[image: image1.jpg]



The 20-Ghost Club Limited


West End House, 56 Totteridge Common, London N20 8LZ

The Earl of Elgin and Kincardine, K.T.

Broomhall

Dunfermline

Fife KY11 3DU

5th July 2010

I am writing to acknowledge your letter of 28 June and to record our sadness that you will be stepping down as President of the 20-Ghost Club after so many years.

We have enjoyed your leadership, your support and your company, together with that of Victoria, at very many events both in London and in Scotland. We appreciate very much what you have done for the Club.

I will place your letter before the Committee at its next meeting.

We hope that you will feel able to join us at our next Annual Dinner, which is scheduled to be held at the RAC Club on Friday 25 February 2011, when we would like to make a presentation. 

If this does not prove possible, then we look forward to seeing you in Scotland when members of the Club take part in the re-enactment of the 1911 Prince Henry Tour in June 2011. In September 2011, there will also be a re-enactment of the London to Edinburgh Trial, where a Silver Ghost was driven in fourth gear all the way. Our Committee member Nick Naismith has taken responsibility for organising both these events and, if you will permit, may contact you for ideas. 

I note, with pleasure, that your youngest son is a keen motorist and we look forward to welcoming him in the Club. Please ask him to contact me and we can arrange this, so that the family link continues.

With all best wishes and thanks for all you have done.

Sir John Stuttard

Chairman







